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November 5, 2010

TO: Donnie Carter, Deputy Superintendent, Operations

FROM: Robert F. Hamberger, Chief Bﬁilding Official ”

SUBJECT: NORTH ANDREWS GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Project No. 0521-9501
Replacement School (Bldgs 5 and 6)
Temporary Certificate of Occuparncy

In accordance with the 2001 Florida Building Code, Sections 106.1.3, 423.3 and 423.3.7,
this is notification that a Temporary Certificate of Occupancy is being issued for a
pericd of 90 days from the date of issue.

All Life Safety systems have been inspected and are operational. There are a number of
inspection issues and/or items that need to be corrected; this Temporary Certificate of
Occupancy does not relieve any of these issues. A complete list has been compiled from all
of the past inspection reports and is herein attached for the disposition of the Acting
Deputy Superintendent, FCM,

These buildings may be occupied during completion of the items listed on the final
inspections. The results of the final inspections are of a nature that will allow occupancy
of the premises and are being issued as the final list of items for each trade.

If 1 can be of further assistance, please cail me at 754-321-4810.
RFH/vh

Cc: Jeffrey Moquin, Executive Director of Support Operations
Themas Lindner, Acting Deputy Superintendent, FCM
Greg Boardman, Project Manager
Lu Ball, Project Management File
Building Department File






